
 

 

21 March 2022 

 

Dear Students/Parents/Carers, 

Re: Year 11 Prom – Thursday 07 July 2022 

The ‘Class of 2022 Year 11 Prom’ has now been booked for Thursday 07 July 2022. The Prom will be at 

Shrigley Hall which is an exclusive Hotel and provides a fabulous base for our celebrations. Our Prom 

Committee have been working hard since December to make this a memorable evening and we would like 

all Year 11 students to join us. 

The evening will be as follows: - 

 Arrival from 6pm where you will be greeted with a welcome drink (non-alcoholic). 

 

 A professional photographer has been booked to take individual and group photos. Photographs can 

be purchased on the evening. 

 

 The photographer will also take other pictures of the prom throughout the evening. These can be 

purchased online. 

 

 A three course meal will be served. Non-alcoholic drinks may be purchased from the hotel bar. 

 

 After the meal and speeches, we will dance into the night with the disco. 

 

 Carriages at 10.30pm. 

 

 Although there is a bar, alcohol will not be served. The hotel provides the services of a security 

company. 

 

 Anyone trying to purchase alcohol, in possession of alcohol or any other banned substance or 

arriving intoxicated will be removed from the Prom with no refund. Parents/carers will be called to 

collect their child. This also applies for inappropriate behaviour. 

The cost of a ticket is £45 with £30 payable to Congleton High School by Friday 01 April 2022. If you wish to 

attend, please return the reply slip to Student Reception with your name, Tutor Group and Year 11 Prom on 

the front in the letterbox in Student Reception. Payments for the prom can be made online. 

Some students will be eligible for a discount, based on the ‘Recognition Process’ introduced in assemblies 

this term. Students may receive a discount based on: - 

 ATL of 1.5. 

 

 Those students with the most R3/R4 points. 

 

 Behaviour in school (no E3/C3/H4/C4 from launch date). 

Students will be informed by Mrs Wilson-Jones if they are eligible to receive a discount. 



 

 

It may be necessary to withdraw a ticket in the event of poor behaviour/punctuality in the lead up to the 

prom. 

This promises to be a truly memorable evening and I hope that all students will attend to mark the end of 

GCSEs at Congleton High School. The dress code is formal, evening dress (eg Cocktail/Evening dresses, 

suits and tuxedos). For those people in receipt of Free School Meals, please see me as financial support will 

be available or contact Mrs K Triner in the Finance Office. Her email address is KTriner@congletonhigh.com. 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Mrs F Wilson-Jones 

Guidance Team Leader 
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